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Dear Dr. Moffett and Mr. Smith, I wanted to take a moment and pass on a compliment to 
Jesse and her staff. Too often we overlook the outstanding people and focus on the 
problems. Last week, prior to the recent Civil Service Commission meeting, our Director 
and Executive staff were discussing a number of issues including two pertinent to SLU. 
Several division chiefs (including myself) and our Director mentioned what a great job 
Jesse does, whether it is classification, compensation, selection, PPRs or unscheduled 
absences. I believe you have one of the best HR sections in state government. This of 
course allows us to focus our energies on other organizations not so blessed. Keep up the 
great work. 
 
 
Glenn Balentine, Chief of Compensation 
La Dept of State Civil Service 


